
 

 

                                                       April 1st, 2022 

            MGC eShooter 
Summer Hours are HERE!!! 



It may not feel like it….yet, but we go to 6 days a 

week starting APRIL 1ST. The Summer hours will be 

posted on the website. 

The Summer League fun week starts Tuesday, the 

second week of April is when we get down to 

business. We’re looking forward to seeing our 

Summer Shooters. The League rules are posted on 

the website also. www.MplsGunClub.com 

 

The Shell Situation 

At this point in time we are able to sell our 

Members and League Shooters (2) flats of shells. 

Again, they might not be what you usually shoot but 

this is what we have at this time. We should have 

enough to get everybody going. 

 

 

Memory Benches 

By mid-June you will notice some new additions to 

the MGC grounds. There is going to be (4) benches 

http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


installed, one behind Field 7, two behind Field 6, 

and one behind field 5. The Field 7 bench will be in 

memory of Mark Hintz, one of the ones behind 

Field 6 will be in memory of Jimmy Lundquist and 

the one behind Field 5 in memory of Charlie 

Phillips. We have had members/guests donate 

money to fund the benches and we appreciate that. 

The benches are going to run $2,300 apiece 

including the concrete slab they will be on.  

If you would like to contribute to a specific 

person/bench that would be outstanding. Contact 

Mark or Jim W.



  

 





 


